

Dear Prospective Donor,

Macon East is continually striving to make improvements both academically and athletically. We have identified the need to replace fencing that has fallen into disrepair within our sports complex. Our ultimate goal to update all of the sports complex fencing over the next few months and years. The most immediate need is to address the outfield walls on both the baseball and softball fields.

The Macon East Baseball and Softball programs are seeking donations to support their latest "Build the Walls" project.

Levels of sponsorship are as follows: (Circle One)

\$5,000	Donor receives signage	Donor receives signage on the outfield wall for 8 seasons on field of choice.	
\$2,500	Donor receives signage	Donor receives signage on the outfield wall for 5 seasons on field of choice.	
\$1,000	Donor receives signage	Donor receives signage on the outfield wall for 3 seasons on field of choice.	
\$	"Write In" donation of yo	ur choice.	
NOTE:	All donations are tax deductible.	The school will provide a tax form upon request.	
In Support Of:	Baseball Program	Softball Program	

If you have questions related to this program, please contact either of the head coaches listed below. To make a donation, please mail a check, along with this form to the address below.

Macon East Academy 15396 Vaughn Road Cecil, AL 36013

Attn: Bob Pickett, Baseball OR Glynn Lott, Softball

Thank you for your consideration to support the Macon East Baseball and Softball programs, and we look forward to seeing you at a game in the spring.

Sincerely,

Bob Pickett

Head Baseball Coach

Bot Pickett

(334)850-2509

Glynn Lott

Head Softball Coach (334)399-8305

Slynn Tott

(***)****